Circular No. 20068
28™ April, 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Arrangement of classes from 6" May, 2021 onwards

This circular informs parents and students of the arrangement of in-person and online classes from
6™ May, 2021 onwards. If the Education Bureau does not ease the restrictions on in-person classes,
the school will maintain the current arrangement of classes i.e. each class level will have four days of
in-person classes and one day of online classes per week. S1, S2, S3, S4 and S5 students will take turns

to have their online classes on Mondays, Tuesdays, Wednesdays, Thursdays and Fridays respectively.

The above arrangement will be subject to change according to the latest announcement of the
Education Bureau.

For enquiries, please do not hesitate to contact the General Office at 2711 8175.

Yours faithfully,

Lee Ting Leung
Principal
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